Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce

(University of Delhi)
Pitam Pura, Delhi-110034

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON Monday, 18 April, 2022

A mecting of Student OfTice Dearers was held in the conference room of the college. The agenda

was to understand their concerns, feedback about Infrastructure, teaching learning process and

f syllabus. One of the points to be discussed was orientation of students regarding the

coverage 0
rincipal and IQAC Director

upcoming NAAC peerteam visit on 19 and 20 May, 2022, The P
informed the students about the visitand their role in the same.

A discussion was held on how ta showcase our report of societies in last 6 years to the team on their

visit.A list of activities was planned along with a cultural programme.
Students expressed their concern about air conditioning plant not functional during the period yet.
Someof them had concerns about the timing of practice sessions of respective societies. One

student from

B.B.E. complained about some computers not working in the B.B.E. lab. Students asked for a water

coolernear Gurudwara sahib. Principal assured them of immediate action on the feedback received

wherever possible. About 50 students interacted freely with Prof. Sangeeta and Principal during

the session.
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